
W h i t e h a l l  C r e e k , M i n n oW  C r e e k , r i d e o u t  C r e e k , M i l l  C r e e k , B u r l e y  C r e e k , M e r i d i t h  C r e e k

We collected 

64 bushels of oysters
from our grower’s docks in Whitehall, 

Rideout, Meredith, 

Mill and Burley Creeks. 

Overall we had a very good growth rate in almost all

locations.  However, some docks with shallow water

suffered from the extreme cold over this past winter.  
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Don Carren

725 Whitehall Plains Road     

410-757-2555

djcarren@verizon.net

Hello to all oyster growers, 
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Many thanks to the volunteers and workers on our

pickup boat. The photo shows them planting

our oysters on the Severn River oyster reef. Shown in

the picture are Captain Brian Walton, Jose Garcia

Rick Polcak, Paul Aubin and Don Carren. Also,

avid collectors of our oysters, but not in the picture

are Monty Schumpert and Marc Greenspan.

Thanks are due to our neighborhood Captains:

Lana Keelty, Robbyn Veil, Brenda Biles, Nancy Inman,

Carol Cowie, Mike Nathan, Rudy Polcak, Gail

Higgenbothen, Tim LaValle and John Menoca for

their help in notifying folks about the pickup routine.

We have a very good system worked out for both

collecting juvenile oysters and resuppling spat in

order to start the cycle all over. We really could

service many more docks. It pains us to go by

so many docks that are “sterile”, that are not

participating. PLEASE TALK TO YOUR

NEIGHBORS ABOUT JOINING US. 


